From: Peter Jamieson

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:21 PM

To: Fiona Gibson <fiona.gibson@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: FW: PLANNING: SSD 6913 MOD 2 - Notification of exhibition for Section 96(2) modification

to Gosford Hospital redevelopment (60 Holden Street, Gosford)

Dear Ms Gibson

Further to our letters of 2 February 2015 and 3 September 2015 re this proposal the EPA has assessed the submitted information and notes that the facility will not be licensed by the EPA and the EPA is unlikely to be involved with the project. Accordingly the EPA is comfortable with relevant considerations of this proposal being assessed by DPE experts and therefore the EPA has no further comment on this proposal.

Regards

Peter Jamieson

Head Regional Operations Unit - Hunter NSW Environment Protection Authority +61 2 4908 6818

peter.jamieson@epa.nsw.gov.au www.epa.nsw.gov.au @EPA_NSW

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555

